
 

 OPEN HOUSE  |  MAY 20, 2021 

 

Comment Form 

The City of Dardenne Prairie has completed preliminary engineering and design of proposed roadway 

improvements along Stump Road, between the Route 364 North Outer Road and Feise Road. The project 

involves reconstructing and widening of Stump Road, consisting of a two-way center turn lane to provide a safer 

opportunity for traffic turning into driveways and adjacent streets. The project also includes drainage 

improvements and providing sidewalks on both sides of the roadway through the project limits. The City and the 

consultant retained to assist the City with this project are interested in hearing your thoughts about the proposed 

improvements. Your comments will be used to transition the plan from preliminary design to final design.   

Your comments are important to us. Please take a moment to provide feedback on the topics listed, as well as 

others that you may have. We ask that you return any comments by either dropping them off with us before you 

leave, or by submitting them to either of the following individuals by June 21, 2021. 

 

Mr. Luke Kehoe, PE    Mr. Dan Shane, PE, PTOE 
City Engineer     Project Manager 
     
CITY OF DARDENNE PRAIRIE    HR GREEN, INC. 
2032 Hanley Road    16020 Swingley Ridge Rd, Suite 205 
Dardenne Prairie, MO 63368   Chesterfield, Missouri 63017 
P: 636.344.0024    P: 636.812.4211 
E: engineer@dardenneprairie.org  E: dshane@hrgreen.com    

 

Overall Impressions of Concepts:  

 

 

 

 

Specific Concerns Regarding any Concept:  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Effectiveness of Public Meeting / Material Presented:  

 

 

 

Other Comments:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________  

 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


